
Town of Southwick 

Planning Board 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

March 24, 2020 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the provision ofM.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 11, that 

the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 7:45 p.m. in the 

Land Use Hearing Room, Town Hall 454 College Highway on an application by the Southwick 

Planning Board. The Planning Board proposes to amend the small scale and large scale, ground 

mounted, photovoltaic systems bylaw to allow large systems in the R-40 Residence Zone. 

A copy of the application and the plans may be inspected at the Planning Board or the Town 

Clerks office during regular office hours. 

Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the application should appear at the time and 

place designated. 

Mike Doherty 

Southwick Planning Board 


